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December over two and a half millions. in Arrival ofthe Emperor and Empress of
Brazil at New York•January about two willions, in February

aboutfinrr and three-patter and
the month of March probably exceeded
all previous months in the amount of with-
drawals.

NE‘v'..A.prit I ti —DomPe,iro 11..
Emper..1r of ;razil, arrived in this city
yesterday on the steamer lievelius. The
imperial visitor Ivas by the
Empress of Brazil, his suite, tuelo.img the
Viscount. de Bon lietcro, ex Minist,r of
State, ex Chamberlain of the Emperor
Vice A d ira I Delatoar. Sen I;or de Macedo,
Dr. Souza routes, K. lienniog. Dona
Josefine de Fonseca Casta, accompanies the
Empress as lady of honor. In accordance
with the expressed desire of the Emperor
the reception accorded was entirely desti-
tute of formality or display on the part of
our government and municipal authorities.
The simple programme previously arrang-
ed was quietly carried out, the occasion
being marked by only those appropriate
surroundings which official courtesy would
suggest. The steamer Hevelius, which
conveyed the imperial party, left Rio Jan-
eiro on March 26, and had fine weather
throughout the voyage. 11cr arrival was
expected yesterday, and bright lookout
was maintained during the morning. She
was signalled about hall-past ten o'clock;
and the intelligence was promptly forward-
ed to the city. The day was all that could
be desired, and it was generally regretted
that the Emperor's inclinations were not
in consonance with the feelings of the
many who desired to pay him a fitting and
popular tribute of welcome on the occasion
of his advent to our shores. The Hevelius
rounded the point of Sandy Hook shortly
after 11 o'clock and as she passed through
the Narrows a salute was fired from Fort
Wadsworth and soon after the vessel came
to anchor. Meanwhile. the deputation of
cabinet ministers, consisting of Mr. Ham-
ilton Fish, secretary of state; Mr. George
M. Robeson, secretary of the navy; Mr.
Taft, secretary of war, and Major General
Winfield S. Hancock, commander of the
military division of the Atlantic, and with
his staff and the Portuguese minister, the
baron of Sant Anua, proceeded down.the
bay to greet the Emperor. The Brazil-
ian minister, A. P. De Carvablo Borges,
the Brazilian consul general, Dr. Salvador
de Mendoza, Dr. Mieholas Mora, Senor
P. Paeg and others had already preceded
them.

Our Harrisburg Letter

Ili-utisnur.(l, April 18, 18Th
Doi PEDRO, Emperor of Brazil, accom-

panied by the Empress, landed in New
York, on Saturday, and attended St.. Pat-
rick's cathedral on Sunday morning, and
the Hippodrome in the evening.

A. joint caucus, of Democratic soilators

and members, having last week agreed on
a final adjournment on the sth of May,
and both branches of the Legislature hav-
ing ratified their action, new life was in-
fused into the members anda large amount
of business transacted. The House being
away behind the Senate held two sessions
a day on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday,
Thursday and Friday, and aceomplished
as much work as was done at the begin-
ning of the session in three or four weeks.
The members who bad been laying their
plans for a protracted session, and conse-
quent increased compensation, realizing
that continued obstruction of business
would be of no service to them pecuniari-
ly, threw no obstacles in the way of legis
lathe progress. There was a marked dis-
position showed to get away from the cap-
ital at the time designated, and this deter-
mination will increase the next few weeks
of the session. As an illustration of the
amount of business done, it may be stated
that, on Friday, nearly seventy local and
general bills were passed second reading,
and on a previous day 239 bills were put
through first reading. The calander of the
House is very large, and scores of bills will
probably fall for want of time to consider
them, notwithstanding the progress which
has recently been made, the most import-
ant legislation will, however, have been
perfected. Among the bills which have
lately passed the House is the General In-
surance Bill, prepared by or at, the in
stance of Commissioner Foster, who is
taking a great interest in it. The bill has
reached the Senate. The Committee, to
whom it had been intrusted, having re
ported it with necessary amendments It.
will probably pass this week. Mr. Foster
attaches much importanCe to it, and
thinks it will bring around a needed re
form in insurance as carried on in Penn-
sylvania.

The House bill, fur the ventilation of
bituminous coal mines, has been materially
amended by the Senate committee, several
provisions bearing with considerable se-
verity in owners and operators of mines
having either been removed or modified to
make the burden less onerous. This
measure is of particular importance to
western Pennsylvania, and both coal op-
erators and miners have given the Legis-
lature their views as to its merits and de-
merits. The Democrats, of the House,
endangered the success of the bill by con-
ferring on the Secretary of Internal Affairs
joint power with the Governor to appoint
three mine inspectors, who are to receive
$2,000 a year. The Senate committee
has restored the provisions in the bill
vesting the appointing power solely in the
Governor. Unless the Democrats of the
House recede from their position in this
respect, the bill may fail to become a law.
The ventilation measure has been before
the legislature fur several years.

The general printing bill, which origi
nated iu the House, has also been reported
from committee in the Senate. It provides
that the contract for the State printing
and binding, shall be given for four years
to the lowest bidder, from July 1, 1877,
the proposals to be accompanied by secu-
rities for $15,000. The superintendent.
of public printing is to be appointed at
the same time for four years. The con-
tract for furnishing paper to the State
shall be for two years. Provision is made
for the printing and binding of the follow-.
Ting documents : Copies of PamphletLaws,
10,000; journals of each House, 500 ; legis-
lative and executive documents, 1,000;
Governor's Annual Message, 15,500; Au-
ditor General's report on Finances, 10,500 ;

Auditor General'sreport on banks, 10,500 ;

report of the Secretary of Infernal Affairs,
10,000; report ofrailroa!s, 6,600 ; report
of the commissioner of the bureau of sta-
tistics of labor and agriculture, 6,000 ;

Adjutant General's report, 10,500 ; re-
port of the superintendent of public in-
struction,2o,soo ;.report of superintend-
ent of sodiers' orphans, 10,000 ; report
of board of charities, 5,500; report of
State Treasurer, 10,500 ; report of com-
missioner of insurance on fire and marine
insurance, 5.500; on life and accidental
insurance, 5,500 ; mine inspectors report,
5,500 ; legislative hand-books, 10,000 ;

copies of bills for each House, 450 ; cal-
enders, 300. The Superintendents of
Public Instruction is authorized to have
printed triennially 20,000 copies of the
school laws and decisions, to be distributed
among the 2.000school districts in the
State. The new County bill has received
an effectual quietus, the House having de-
feated it and consequently voted down a
resolution to reconsider the vote by which
it was lost. The bill having been amend-
ed so as to render Luzerne the only coun-
ty devissible, the friends of other rich
counties voted against it.

The bill fixing the salaries in counties
containing less than 150.00 inhabitants,
as it passed the House, provides that
county officers receiving $3,000 in fees,
etc., and over; shall be entitled to that
amount, and fifty per cent. of fees, etc.,
above $3,000. In counties where fees
do not reach $3,000 existing laws will
apply.

The House and Senate boom bill inves-
tigating committees have examined about
250 witnesses, embracing nearly all of the
members of the House. Three witnesses
made important statements. Representa•
,five Petroff, of Philadelphia, recited with
minuteness, negotiations. which had been
going on between him and Journal Clerk
Skinner, the latter having offered $7,000
for fourteen votes. Petroff claims that he
was acting as a decoy to entrap the lunt
bermen, and Skinner says his operations
were a "blind," intended to interest the
Philadelphia members sufficiently to con-
sent to a postponement of the considera•
tion of the bill until the chances for its
passage would be better.

Representative Douglass, of Philadel-
phia, testified that Embick, secrerary of
the Lumbermen's Exchange, had offered
him $3OO for his vote for the boom bill.
Douglass says he had a knowledge of Skin
ner's operations but placed no confidence
in them—that thelegotiations were in-
tended to deceive, and that the money
would not have been paid over if the Phila-
delphia members whose votes were pro-
posed to be purchased had recorded them-
selves for the boom bill. The most start-
ling testimony was that of Representative
Lynott, of Luzerne, who stated before the
Senate committee, on Friday, that be re-
ceived $3OO from ex-Senator Beck, fath•
er in•law to Embick, after be bad voted
fur the bill on second reading, as a proof
of his statement be handed the committee
the money. Ex Senator Beek ethphat•
ically denies Lynott's story, and claims to
have had noeommunieation with the mem-
ber from Luzerne. Lynott has not yet
been examined by the House committee
and probably will not be, as be has dis-
appeared. His expulsion for either bri•
bery or perjury is almost certain, Peter
Herdic bus telegraphed from New York
that he will appear before the House com-
mittee after visiting Boston. Nothing has
been heard from Emblek,

MR. SPEAKER KERR does not want to

be returned to Congress again: He is an

exception to canis the generally—hewon't
return to his vomit. He is, however, de
termined to verify the fact that dog won't
eat dog.

WE would suggest that some one of the
honest and square men of the Legislature,
we mean of the House, Ilse in his seat and
send to the clerk's desk, and have read

Conway's "Bribed Legislator." It would
be a capital thing, in view of the late de-
velopments. A copy might be franked to

"Uncle Petaire." He would, no doubt,
enjoy it.

WE have every evidence that the Re-

publican party of this county, the party
proper,, not those who are anything and

everything for office, who will barter away

their tinny souls for a small mess of un •
savory pottage, is awakening from its leth
argy, and is arbout to go to work in real
earnest. The people, the individual mem-

bers of the party, arc resolving, and this

augurs well.

IN a letter to a friend in Michigan Mr.

Blaine says: "The story of my ever hav-

ing received money or anything else of

value from the Union Pacific Railroad
Company,. or any of its officers or agents,
is not only false but absurd; there is not

the remotest foundation for it." He begs
his friend to possess his soul in peace, "as

I will never be injured by stories of that
kind." "J. B. is sly, sir, devilish sly ;"

you don't catch him.

The Emperor received the deputation
surrounded by the other passengers of the.,
steamer. After a formal introduction Sec
retary Fish delivered a brief address of
welcome, as fullqws : "The Presidentof the
United States has deputed the secretary of
war, the secretary ofstate and the secretary
of the navy, accompanied by the vice ad-
miral of the navy and the major General
of the army, to congratulate Your Majesty
upon your arrival on our shores and upon
the safe termination of your voyage and to
tender his welcome and that of the people
of the United States on the occasion of
your visit to this country. He anticipates
with pleasure a personal interview with
Your Majesty as soon as may suit your
convenience."

A Goon part of the Philadelphia dole•
gation, in the Lower House, appears to be
very accommodating. In fact, they re

niiud us very much of the stock market—-
we do not mean the cattle market, oh, no—-

we mean the market where "puts" and
"calls" are practiced. These fellows are
always "on call." In truth their names are

hawked about and auctioned off like par-
rots at anornithological fair, and there is
not much' difference in the price. A good
intelligent parrot would command more

money. Shame on thee, Philadelphia !

The Emperor simply expressed his
thanks fur the reception given and seemed
more disposed to enter into a friendly con-
versation with the members of the party
than to make any kind of official response.
He asked for General Sherman, whom he
said he desired very much to see, and was
infwined that he was inavoidably detained
by his military duties in the west. "Ali!"
remarked the Einperor,"General Hancock,
too; his name is well known in connection
with the war." His Majesty then shook
hands warmly with General Hancock, and
subsequently the members of the deputa-
tion were presented to the Empress in the
main saloon, Upon returning to the deck
Secretary Fish informed the Emperor that
the sloop of war Alert was in waiting to
convey him and the royal party to the city,
but the Emperor politely declined the in-
vitation and reiterated in a. pleasant way
his sentiments in regard to a public dem-
onstration, stating that it was his desire to
be regarded only in the light of a private
individual, and expressing his warmest
thanks for the kind feeling which prompt-
ed the official. The Emperor chatted
pleasantly with those on board, and seem-
ed to create the most favorable impression
by his apparent gentleness and unostenta-
tious manner. He inquired particularly
about the poet Longfellow, and spoke in
affectionate terms of the memory of Pro-
fessor Agassiz, with whom he was person-
ally acquainted and who had formerly vis-
ited him in Brazil. Shortly before three
o'clock the Hevelius steamed slowly up to
the city, and, after rounding the battery,
proceeded to her wharf in Brooklyn,

The imperial party was drivenfrom the
landing to their lodgings at theFifth Ave.
nue hotel very quietly, much to the disap-
pointment of the crowds of people who
were not prepared for so little display. At
night the Emperor and Empress attended
Booth's theatre, and were very heartily
received by the audience much to their
apparent gratification. After seeing the
play out (Henry V.) the Emperor paid a
visit to the New York Herald office to see
how a great daily newspaper is prepared
for its readers. He was delighted with
the wonderful facility with which thework
was despatched, examining every depart-
ment with the utmost curiosity.

Tars few vigorous words which we ad-
dressed to the litpUliecans of this county,
last week, we are glad to hear, have had
an excellent effect. . Quite a number of
leading men, in their respective districts,
have called upon us during the week and

assured us, though they had felt sadly dis-

counted and disposed to give up theship,
and we do not blame them either, that

they now, in view. ofall thecircumstances,
mean to "pick their flints and try again."
This is manly. -We like the make of this
class of men. There is nothing truculent
or subservient about them. They war for
principles, for a pure and wholesome ad
ministration of public affairs, and for them
defeat has no terrors.

REPTIBLICANS of Huntingdon county,
you who belong to the party because you
have faith in it, be assured that it is only
necessary for you to go to work, in earnest,
and the county can be redeemed. Do not

flatter yourselves, however, that it is an
easy task. Huntingdon is scarcely a Re-
publican county ! The one thousand ma-
jority of former years has dwindled to

almost or quite a cypher. There are va-
rious causes for this change. First, the
factional feuds; secondly, the suspension
ofoperations at Pennsylvania, Huntingdon
and Barree furnaces; thirdly, the building
of the East Broad Top railroad which is
ran in the interest of the Democracy ; and
fourthly, the large floating population in
Huntingdon. All these are against us.—
To redeem the county we mast count on

nothing in oar favor; we must expect the
Democrats, including the trading Repub-
licans, to start with an equal chance with
us. But we have sound principles and
good men against the most imbecile states-

manship that has ever disgraced any coun-
try. Republicans, you cannot hesitate.—
It behooves you to do all in your power to
save the 'country from such imbecility.

The city authorities in New York have
tendered the hospitalities of the city to the
imperial party.

A. T. Stewart's Will.
NzwRR, Apt3ll 14.—Thewill of the

late A. T. Stewart was filed in the surro-
gate's office this afternoon. In it he be-
queaths all his property and estate to his
wife Cornelia M. Stewart and heirs forever,
and appoints Judge Henry Hilton to act
in behalf of the estate and in managing
his affairs. As a mark ofregard Mr. Stew-
art bequests to Mr. Hilton the sum of $l,-
000,000. He appoints his wife, Judge
Hilton and William Libbey his executors.
The subscribing witnesses to the will are
Wm. P. Smith, W. H. White and E. E.
Mary, M. D. The will bears date of March
27, 1873. He directs his executors to
pay out the following gilts as legacies : To
George B. Butler, $20,000, and to John
M. Hopkins, $lO,OOO ; To A. R. Ploope,
$10,000; toEdwin James Denning, $lO,-
000 ; to George H Higgins, $10,000; to
Henry H. Rice, $5,000 ; to John Deßrot,
$5,000; to Robert ProtherRoe, $5,000 ;

to Dodge, $5,000 ; to HugConnor,
$5,000; to Wm. I'. Smith, $5,000; to
Sarah and Rebecca Morrew, $12,000 an-
nually, in quarterly initallweuts, during
their joint lives, and also house No. 30
East Thirty-ninth street, and furniture
therein ; to Ellen B. Hilton, $5,000.

In a codicil he makes the following be-
quests, to be paid from his estate : To
Chas. P. Clinch, $lO,OOO ; Anna Clinch,
$10,000; Julia Clinch, 810,000; Emma
Clinch, $lO,OOO ; Sarah Smith (wife of J.
Lawrence Smith), $lO,OOO ; to the daugh-
ter Cornelia Smith, $lO,OOO ; and also
to Annie, Emma and Julia Church, house
and lot No. 115 East Thirty-fifth street
and furniture. _ _ .

WITHDRAWING OF NATIONAL
BANK CIRCULATION.

The Philadelphia Ledger, in its money
column says : By reference to reports
from Washington, the withdrawal of na-
tional bank circulation, which has been
going on quietly but steadily fur some time
past, is increasing in volume to such an
extent that if continued it will soon become
a most important factor in solving the
nancial problem of the day. At the pres-
ent time the banks, of their own volition,
are working contraction surely and stead-
ily. The Boston Advertiser has a compila.
tion showing that during 3 single aeek
bonds to secure circulation have been with-
drawn by them to the amount of $2,347,-
050. This withdrawal, which requires the
depositof 90 per cent of legal-tender notes,
is practically a contraction of the currency
to that amount, anal if continued in the
same proportion, the contraction will, of
course, amount to over eight millions a

month—twice as much as Secretary Mc
Cullough ever tliought of attempting to

accomplish. The withdrawal of bonds fir
the week ending March 11th, was $1,055,-
000, and for the week ending March 4th.
$781,900. With more or le.s interruption
the movement has been going on for .a
long time, with the consequent result of a

contraction of nearly twenty-five millions
of dollars in the circulation since the first
of April, 1875. During that month the
withdrawal of bonds was a little more than

a million, in May a little less than a tail-
lion, in June over three millions, in .July
a little less than a million, in August a

Cale wore than a million, in September
over two and a quarter millions, in Octo-

ter over four and three-quarter millions, in
_November a little more than a million, in

To all his employees who have been in
his service over twenty years he leaves
$l,OOO, and those over ten years $5OO.
He hopes that all his plans Ihr the welfare
of his ICllow men will be faithfully carried
out by his otecutors.

A letter appended to Mr Smwart's will,
dated March 29, 1873, addressed to his
wife, contains the following in regard to
his intended public charities:

"It has been and is my intention to
wake provisions for various public chari-
ties, but as any scheme of the kind I pro-
pose will need considerable thought and
elaborating, I have made my will with thy

The Lemont Furnace, Fayette County,
Pa., is turning out about thirty three tons
of iron per day.
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IKE HILDEBRAND'S
WHOLESALE AND RETAIL LIQUOR STORE

1N
BARTOL'S BUILDING,

EAST END OP

WEST HUNTINGDON,
In the vicinity of Fisher's Mill.

BRANDY,
WHISKEY,

WINE, GIN,
ENGLISH & SCOTCH ALE,

BROWN STOUT
AND

DUBLIN PORTER
AGENT FOR THE

CENTURY WHISKIES,
fur the central part of Pennsylvanin.
The CENTURY WHISKIES-have stood the test

ofanalysis by five competent Chemists,viz:
Prof. SILLMAN, State Chemist of Conn.
Prof. C. W. SHEPARD, Jr., State Chemistof

South Carolina.
Prof. A. MEANS, State Chemistof Georgia.
Prof. W. C. TILDEN, Washington, D. C.
Prof. JOHN DARLY, New York.
All of whom agree in pronouncing it WITH-

OUT FAULT and FREE FROM ANY DELE-
TERIOUS SUBSTANCE WHATEVER. It has
now been some time in use for hospital and other
medicinal purposes, where stimulants arerequired,
and it has been noted that in delicate and critical
cases when used, that there war an entire absence
of the nervous prostration and reaction which so
often follow the use of other stimulants. The
Almost universal testimony of those who have
need the Century Whiskies is, there is an entire
absence ofheadaehee and other disagreeable after-
elTects so often experienced in the me of other
brawls. This is a direct eonsequenee of the pur—-
ity of the Century IVhiskiee.

Fine Old Southern
APPLE JACK.

COUNTRY DISTILLED WHISKIES

Liquors a SPECIALTY
Terms Strictly Cash.

April 21, 1876-ti COLORED PRINTING DONS AT
tie JOI2DIIII Off.. Philadelphispippe.

ATTENTION) PUBLIC!

GOODS AT PANIC PRICES i

Now is the time to buy for
CASH and save Monfiv !

Decker & Shaffner,
605 Penn Street, one floor East

of the Washington House,

HUNTINGDON, P.1.,
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for go,bils at 111411(.0 priers.
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n IMP neatly io4er!ed. orrismente I with tin*
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fine. 7 ,rn,1 lel ern, nn,l rreeo rnr
mins and pri.ie lint.
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Xantippc.

It seems that the memory of this woman,
like that of her renowned husband, is likely
to be kept alive to the end of time. She is
said to have possessed a very irritabletetnper,
and her name has become a synonym of "vix-
en," or "scold." It is more than possible,
however, that the judgmentpassed upon her
by mankind has been too severe. A more
charitable disposition would have undoubtedly
have discovered in her, many good qualities,
and have attributed her failings more tophys-
ical infirmities than to moral obliquity. The
party most intimately acquainted with her,
and therefore best able to form a correct
opinion, gives her credit for many domestic
virtues. It is now well known that many of
the diseases to which women are subject,have
a direct tendency to render them irritable,
peevish, cross, morose, unreasonable, so that
they chafe and fret over all those little ills
and annoyances that a person in health would
bear with composure. It is fair to infer that
most of the tantrums of Xantippe were due to
these causes alone : and could Socrates, as he
returned from the Senate, the Gymnasium, or
the Atheneum, have stopped at Pestle & Mor-
tar's Drug Store and carried home a bottle of
Dr. Pierce's Favorite Prescription, now and
then, no doubt he might have evaded many a
"curtain lecture," allayed many a "domestic
broil," made it much pleasanter for the chil-
dren, and more enjoyable for himself, and
rescued his wife's name from the unenviable,
world•wide, and e‘.ernal notoriety it has at
taMed. Thousands of women bless the day
which Dr. Pierce's Favorite Prescription was
first made known to them. A angle bottle
often gives delicate and suffering women more
relief than months of treatment from their
family physician. • In all those derangements
causing backache, dragging-down sensations,
nervous and general debility, it is a sovereign
remedy. Its soothing and healing properties
render it ofthe utmost value to ladies suffer-
ing from internal fever, congestion, inflamma-
tion, or ulceration, and its strengthening ef-
fects tend to correct displacements of internal
parts, the result of weakness of natural sup-
ports. It is sold by all druggists.

New To-Day.

HUNTINGDON AND BROAD TOP
RAILROAD.

SuMmer Arrangement.

Onand after Wednesday, MARCII 1,1976, Passenger
Trains will arrive and depart as follows
SOUTHWARD.
ACCum. 1 EXP. 11 STATIONS.
P.M.I A. M. f P. M. f A. M.

814 9 09:Huntingdon._ 7 23 1 12 15
820 9 o.slLong Siding I 729 12 10
Bal 9 lii!MeConnellstown 7lO 12 00
8 36: 9 291Grafton 705 n65
ti 50! 9 301alarklesburg 6 651 11 45
9 001 9 40;CoffeeRun 645 11 35
905 i 9 461Rough and Ready n3s 11 28
9 121 9WI Cove I 930 11 20
9 151 10 04) FishersSummit 6 251 11 :5
0 '25 10 10 Saxton 6 10 n GO
9 451 10 301Riddlesburg 555 10 45
9 50 10 35 Hopewell 5 51) 10 40

10 u 3 10 531Pipers Run 539 10 '.
10 OS 11 001Brallier's Siding.
10 16 11 061Tatesville 5 2.5 10 13
10 20 11 10. B.Run Siding 520 10 10
10 27 11 17 Everett
10 30 11 20 Mount Dallas 5 10 10 09
10 50 11 45 BEDFORD 4 50 9 40

N ORTlIWA RD
ESP.:1 ACCOM

SOUTIIWARD.
No. 3. No. 1.
ACCOX. EXP.
P. 51. A. M.

9 35 10 25
9 60 10 40
9 55 10 45

10 05 10 55

Louirs I:11N 611ANCII.

STATIONS,

Saxton...
Ouahuont4.
Crawford-.
Dudley

NORTHWARD'

!No. 2. No. 4.
E.P. AcCom.

IP. M. A. M.
5 001 10 00

. 4 45, 945
4 401 940

; 430 933
G. F. GAGE, SUPT.

ADMINISTRATOR'S NOTICE.
[Estate of MAIZE S. HARRISON, dee'd.]

Letters of Administration, on the estate of Maize
S. Harrison, late of the borough of Shieeysburg,
Huntingdon county, Pu., dec'd., having been
granted to the under'igned all persons knowing
themselves indebted to said estate are requested to
make prompt payment, and those having claims
to present them duly authenticated for settlement.

A. 8. HARRISON, Adm'r.,
Shirleysbarg, Pa.

A CAItD•
To all who are suffering from the errors and in-

discretions of ysuth, nervous weakness, early de-
cay, loss ofmanhood, Jo., I will send a recipe that
will cure you, FREE OP CHARGE. This great
remedy was discovered by a missionary in South
America. Send a self-aci.lreseed envelope to the
Itev. Joseeu T. INMAN, Station D, Bible Bowe,
New York City. Lap2l-61n

REMOVED TO THE SAXTON
STORE ROOM,

Penn Street, N. W. Corner of the Diamond,
where will be found a large stock of Groceries,

Such as Teas, Coffees, Chocolate, Su-ii
gars, Syrups, Spices, Macaroni, Oat
Meal, Rice, Hominy, Beans, Starch,
French Mustard, Baking Powder,o
Canned Fruits, Peaches, Dried Ap-Ig
pies, Prunes, Currants, Peas, Kiln
dried Corn Meal, Vegetables, Fish,
Meats, Maltby Cocoanuts, Bloaters ;

also, Queensware, Glassware,Brooms. 8
Brushes, Buckets, Tobacco, Segars,r 4and everything in the Grocery line. cc

All kinds of country produce taken in exchange
for groceries.

I return my thanks for past patronage and so-
licit a continuance of the same.
ap21,'713] JAMES MILLER.

ap2l]

New Adver6,ements.

B. OP
ffiln,

, In

DRY GOODS,
All Goods will be
Best Calicoes. 6 cents per yard.
Men's Coarse Boots, $2.50 a pair.
Good Kentucky Jean, 18 cents per yar,l.

OUR RULES ARE :

Huntingdon, Pa., April 21, 1576.

TO THE CITIZENS OF HUNTING
DON AND VICINITY.

I take pleasure in iotroducin.emysuceessor, DR.
E. C. STOCKTON, to those who may need Dental
Operations perforfoc.i. He is a regular graduo,
of the Baltimore Dental College, and fully com-
petent to attend to all branches of the profession.
Particularly would I recommend him to my former
patrons, and I do so with confidence.

L'..l. GREEN E,
April 21, 1876-3m.] D,ntis%

No.rmal Select School.
Tho undersigned will open a Normal Select

School. in the —Pilgrim Building," Hunting ton,
Pa. The school year will consist of tour Terms
of 11 weeks each. becinning April 1i th, September
4th, November 20th, 1876, and February 12, 1171.

TEEMS
Tuition for 11 weeks
Fur Tess time, per week
Boarding per wed(

$6 30
63

.3 OU

The patronage V ail is volicited. Speaial at-
tention given to those desiring to t..eh. For
further par'i lculars address, .1..11. 7. [Ch..%

Box 59, 11ontin.ton, l'a.

F.ECOII24IiNDATIONS
I tike pleasure ,n certifying that Mr. Jacob

Zuck id a graituate of the State Normal School,
that he is a young man of Christian character. a
good, thorough srholar, and that he taught with
success in our Normal School. I cordially recom-
mend hint to any desiring a good teacher.

E[)WAHD BROOKS.
Principal State Normal School.

Mr. J. M. Zack graduated in our ScientificClass
in 1874. Ile is a man of correct habits, of re-
markably clear and strong mind, mastering with
certainty every subject to which he applies him-
self. He is well qualified in the Iligh,r Mathe-
matics, in the Normal Sciences, and in the Latin
Language, to teach them with Success. It is my
opinion that he will win the respect and good will
ofhis pupils and p.►trons wherever he may locate.

A. HOLBROOK,
Prin. National Normal School, Ohio.

Apri17,1876.-3t

PRAIRIE LANDS.
The Last Chance for good Agricultural

Lands. on TEN YEARS' CREW; at SIX PER CEN
Interest. Don't run any risks, tint go to a country
that has been PROVED TO rat 0.101,. Send your
address by POSTAL CARO to Land Coru'r. B. .t
M. 11. R., Burlington, lowa, and rcceiro FREE.
copy of lowa and Nebraska farmer, with CHART
OF LANDS, and LOW RO UND TRIP RATES.

April 14, ISVl—Ljan.'77

EXECUTORS' NOTICE.
[Estate of MARY LIRE WS TER, dre'tl.]

Letters testamentary having been granted to
the subscriber living in Huntingdon. Is., on the
estate of Mary Brewstc:, late of Mount Union.
deceased, all persons knowing themselves indel,ted
to said estate will make payment without delay,
and those having claims against the same will
present them properly authenticated for settlement.

WM. P. ORBISON,
ap-1.1-6t. Executor.

CAUTION!I hereby give notice to all persons whom it
may concern, that all the personal property now
in the hands of Hiram Ross,of Jackson township,
Huntingdon county, belongs to me, and that I
have given the same over into his charge until I
am disposed to remove the same, and I hereby
warn all persons nut to interfere or meddle with
the same. CHRISTIAN C. ZOOK.

April 14,18711-M.

PRETTY AND USEFUL ARTICLES
AT TIIE

JiOiUIIUN!AIL SiTiOltlE'.

IHandsome Ornamental' The cheapest:
and fine Pictures Gold Pens IStationery for Ladies in the county

ATI THE I JOURNAL I STORE.j

CALLIFOE.NIA.
THE CHICAGO Si; NORTH-WESTER RAILWAY
Embraces under one management the Great Trunk
Railway Lines of the WEST and NORTii -WEST,
and, with its numerous branches and connection!,
forms the shortest and quickest route between
Chicago and all points in Illinois, Wisconsin,
Northern Michigan, Minnesota, lowa, Nebraska,
Californiaand the Western Territories. Its
OMAHA AND CALIFORNIA LINE

Is the shortest and best route for all points in
Northern Illinois, lowa, Dakota, Nebraska, Wyo-
ming, Colorado, Utah, Nevada, California, Oregon,
China, Japan and Australia. Its
CHICAGO, MADISON AND ST. PAUL

LINE
Is the short line for Northern Wisconsin and Min-
nesota, and for Madison, St. Paul, Minneapolis,
Duluth and all points in the Great Northwest. Its

WINONA AND ST. PETER LINE
Is the only route for Winona, Rochester, Owaton-
na, Mankato, st. Petcr, New Uhn, and all points
in Southern au entral Minnesota. Its
GREEN BAY R MARQUETTE LINE

Is the only line for Jaynesville, Watertown, Fond
Du Lac, Oshkosh, Appleton, Green Bay, Escanaba,
Negatmee, Marquette, Houghton, Hancock and
the Lake Superior Country. Its
FREEPORT AND DUBUQUE LINE

Ls the only route for Elgin, Rockford, Freeport,
and all points via Freeport. Its
CHICAGO AND MILWAUKEELINE
Is the old Lake Shore Route, and is the only one
passing through Evanston, Lake Forest, Highland
Park, Waukegan, Racine, Kenosha to Milwaukee.

PULLMAN PALACE CARS
are run on all through trains of this road.

Thfs is the ONLY LINE running these cars be-
tween Chicago and St. Paul, Chicago and Milwau-
kee, or Chicago and Winona.

At Omaha our Sleepers connect with the Over-
land Sleepers on the Union Pacific Railroad for
ail points West of the Missouri River.

On the arrival of the trains from the East or
South, the trains of the Chicago is North-Western
Railway LEAVE CHICAGO as folio/4:

For council Bluffs, Omahaend Califursia, Two
Through Trains daily, with Pullman Palace
Drawing Room and bleeping Cars through to
Council Bluffs.

For St. Paul and Mionerspolis, Two Through
Trains daily, with Pullman Palace Cars attached
on lwth trains.

For Green Bay and Lal.•e S,rperior, Two Trains
daily, with Pullman • Palace tars attached, and
running through to Marquette.

For Milwaukee, Four Through Trains daily,
Pullman Cars on night trains, Parlor Chair Cars
on day trains.

For Sparta and Winona and points in Minneso-
ta. One Through ' Train daily, with Pullman
Sleepers to Winona.

ForDubuque, via Freeport, TwoThrough Trains
daily, with Pullman Caro on night trains.

Fur Dubuque and LaCrosse, via Clinton, Two
Through Trains daily, with Pullman Cars on night
train to McGregor, lowa.

For Sioux City and Yankton. Two Trains daily.
Pullman Cars to Missouri Valley Junction.

Fur Lake Geneva, Four Trains daily.
For Rockford, Sterling. lienooka, Janearille, and

other points, you can have from two to ten trains
daily.

New York 011ie , , No. 415 Broadway: Boston
Office. No. 5 State Street; Omaha Office.2s3 Farn-
ham Street; San Francisco Office, 121 Montgomery
Street; Chicago Ticket Offices : 62 Clark Street,
under Sherman Douse; corner Canal and Madison
Streets; Kinzie Street pert, corner W. Kinzie
and Canal Streets; Wells Street Depot, corner
Wells and Kinzie Streets.

For rates or information not atta;nal.le fi rm)
your home ticket agents, apply to
W. 11. STK/CART, MARVIN 111'1111ITT,

Gen. Pass. Ag't, Sup't, Chicago.
Jan.21,1876-Iyd

LIMITED MAIL
PURE HAVANA FILLED 1

THE BEST CIGA it YET

Only 5 Cents !

FOR SALE AT Til E
JOURNAI4 STORE


